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Kirkland, April

From: Jtthomas <jtthomas621@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 2:54 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: I am against the CMP corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am against the corridor. I will be noting supporters and voting accordingly. The Maine people do not want this as evidence by 

numerous sources. Our leaders need to stand up for the people. 

 

-Jonathan 


